
John A. Kitzhaber, MD, Governor 

November 26, 2014 

PINE TELEPHONE SYSTEM, INC 
JOHN B HEMPHILL 
PO BOX 706 
HALFWAY OR 97834 

RE: Advice No. 1 

Public Utility Commission 
3930 Fairview Industrial Dr SE 

Salem, OR 97302-1166 
Mailing Address: PO Box 1088 

Salem, OR 97308-1088 
Consumer Services 

1-800-522-2404 
Local: 503-378-6600 

Administrative Services 
503-373-7394 

On September 26, 2014, Pine Telephone System, Inc. filed a customer notice 
regarding a rate increase to be effective December 1, 2014. 

Pine is exempt from filing its tariff changes with the Commission through 
Order No. 88-1215 (UX 12). 

This letter acknowledges receipt of the customer notification letter. 

Bryan Conway 
Administrator 
Telecom and Water Division 
(503) 378-6200 
Fax: (503) 373-7752 

pine1 


